

December 16, 2011

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Associate/Assistant Deans

FROM: Linda O. Stanford, Associate Provost for Academic Services

RE: Update to Policy for Requirements for a Linked

Bachelor's-Master's Degree

The University Committee on Curriculum (UCC) requested a revision to the policy for the Requirements for a Linked Bachelor's-Master's Degree. This policy change was requested to align the number of credits allowed in the policy with a master's degree that requires more than 30 credits.



## University Curriculum and Catalog

176 Administration Bldg. East Lansing, MI 48824-1046

> 517-355-8420 Fax: 517-353-1935

The University Committee on Undergraduate Studies (UCUS) and the University Committee on Graduate Studies (UCGS) have endorsed the requested revision and the Provost has approved it.

The *Academic Programs* catalog has been updated to reflect the revised policy - https://www.reg.msu.edu/AcademicPrograms/Text.asp?Section=111#s6253

Specific questions can be directed to Joy Speas, University Curriculum Administrator, jlspeas@msu.edu or 5-8420.